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Good afternoon,
 
This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, November 7, 2023 this matter was
continued to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, December 19, 2023 via phone between 9:00 and
11:00 am for further discussion.
 
As mentioned in your hearing, below is a link for the City’s 4D affordable housing program:
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/planning-and-economic-development/housing/housing-trust-
fund/4d
Please note the deadline.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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